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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

tommarek <tommarek@op.pl>
Saturday, March 20, 2010 4:36 AM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
About regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sirs,

I would like to comment on your proposal. As professional forex trader I
feel new rules could work only against traders, forex industry and USA. To
be honest I can not see who else would benefit new rules except of
non-US brokers.

I believe in your common sense and pro-american attitude.

Sincerely,

Sylwester Majewski


